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From: defazio, franco

Sent: 23 March 2018 14:05

To: licensing

Subject: Review representation for The Prince of Wales, 90 Cecil Road, Rochester
Attachments: Attachment 1.pdf; Attachment 2.pdf

Dear Licensing team

I would like to put a representation forward as a responsible authority in support of the Police review in connection
with the following licensing objective;

the prevention of crime and disorder.

There is a record of some minor concerns at the premises over a number of years and this will be the second time
that a review hearing has been called by Kent Paolice at Medway.

On the 21 August 2017 the licensing team received 2 complaints alleging that the premises were operating after the
permitted hours and reporting anti social behaviour issues. Please see Attachment 1 & Attachment 2 respectively.

On the 24 August 2017 | made a visit with PC Hunt to The Prince of Wales — 90 Cecil Road, Rochester following the
two recent complaints. This resulted in a written warning as the designated premises supervisor had left in March
that year. PC Hunt and that myself were also unable to view the CCTV. Mr Alfred Martin was advised that the
premises must close until a replacement designated premises supervisor is nominated and that since he was unable
to show us the CCTV footage of the pub on that evening, was given 7 days to provide me with a copy of that
recording. | received a hard drive within the 7 days but have been told by the police that there was no footage
recorded on the hard drive to view when they tried to receive it.

Mr Alfred Martin has been advised previously about the need for the CCTV to be fully operational. As the CCTV was
not recording at the time of the incident | believe this shows that he has not taken the advice given him seriously
and has not promoted the above licensing objective by failing to breach the CCTV condition a second time.

Kind regards

Franco De Fazio - Licensing Enforcement Officer
BSc(Hons), BIIAB
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Medway Council Licensing Unit
Gun Wharf, Dock Road, Chatham, Kent, ME4 4TR

franco.defazio@medway.qgov.uk

Visit our website: www.medway.gov.uk

This message is intended only for the use of person(s) ("the intended recipient(s)") to whom it is
addressed. It may contain information which is privileged and confidential within the meaning of
the law. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible. The
views expressed in this communication may not necessarily be the views of Medway Council.
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